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Paul Lewin 
Team Leader Planning Policy 
London Borough of Brent Council 
 
By email only  
 

20 January 2021 
 
Dear Mr Lewin 

 

Examination of the London Borough of Brent Local Plan and the London Plan  

On 10 December 2020, the Secretary of State (SoS) wrote to the Mayor of London setting 

out an update on the current position with regard to the emerging London Plan and the 

Directions of the SoS, including two new ones.  

In light of this, we would like to ask the Council whether the current position, as referenced 

above, has any bearing on the soundness of the Brent Local Plan.  If it does, we would ask 

the Council to clearly explain to us how.  

We look forward to hearing from you shortly concerning the above.  In the meantime, 

please ensure that a copy of this letter is placed on the examination webpage.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Christa Masters and Andrew McCormack 

Inspectors 
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